
 

 

Date:   May 20, 2019 
To:   All Customers 
Subject:  Price Increase Notifications 

 

Please be advised of the following price increase notifications:  

• Anvil International has announced the below increases effective June 3, 2019.  

• SPF Cast Iron Fittings – 15% 
• SPF Ductile Iron Fittings – 15% 
• SPF Malleable Iron Fittings – 15% 
• SPF Welded Steel Pipe Nipples – 15% 
• SPF Extra Heavy Seamless Pipe Nipples – 15% 
• SPF Grooved Fire Products – 15% 
• SPF Forged Steel Fittings and Unions – 15% 

• Smith-Cooper International has announced the below increases effective June 3, 
2019.  

• COOPLET Grooved Couplings and Fittings – 15% 
• COOPLET Grooved Ball & Butterfly Valves – 15% 
• COOPLET Adapter Nipples – 15% 
• FPPI Hangers, Gaskets, Ball Valves & Accessories – 15% 
• FPPI Thread Sealants (select SKU’s) – 4% 
• SCI Ball Valves, Butterfly Valves & Accessories – 15% 
• Malleable, Ductile and Cast Iron Threaded Fittings – 15% 
• Forged Steel Fittings and Outlets – 15% 
• Ductile & Cast Iron Flanged Fittings and Flanges – 15% 
• Welded & Seamless Nipples – 15% 

• Nibco has announced the below increases effective immediately. 

• Fire Protection Valves – 4% 
• Commercial & Industrial Bronze Ball Valves – 3% 
• Commercial & Industrial Butterfly, Bronze and Iron Valves – 6% 
• Lead Free Valves – 6% 

• Backflow Direct has announced a 5% increase on all Deringer products effective 
June 24, 2019. 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  


